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Hello to all of our co-laborers, 
 
I pray that this letter finds you all enjoying the best of our Lord's blessings. 
 
It is time for me to update our faithful supporters on what the Lord is doing with me. I am a blessed old 
missionary to have the opportunity to serve with you. Your prayers and support are vital to this ministry. I am 
very thankful to you and to my Lord for the blessings that He brings through you. I pray that I can bless you and 
please my Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
It seems that the more I do, the more there is to do. Again, I claim my mom's old saying, "The hurrier I go, the 
behinder I get." It became necessary to replace my old computer. That took a bit of my time and a dear brother's 
time to get this old mind started. For an old vacuum tube technician, setting up a new computer is quite a reach.  
 
I am still trying to visit those of you who have been such faithful friends through our caretaking experience. I am 
about or a little over halfway through raising my support. I sincerely appreciate your patience. My goal is still to 
ship out to Guam at the end of this year. There is a lot to be done, and I need a lot of prayer for God to sustain 
my health. At age 89 we can expect some issues. So far, I have not been beyond service. I am very thankful that 
I am still able to get about ok (just a little slower). I am thankful for the new knee. 
 
I look forward to getting to Guam and getting to work in the harvest. Pastor King is on the mainland now trying 
to raise some support. Though he was called by the church and promised support, COVID and people leaving 
the island made it necessary for Pastor King to seek some help. 
 
I am thankful for two churches that have joined with me since our last letter. I am very thankful for the promise 
of a room in the fellowship building on the church campus in Guam. That will save me much in lodging costs, 
which will help me and the church. I am trusting the Lord to lead and provide all the way. He always has, and I 
am sure He is still able and willing. 
 
Again, thank you sincerely for your prayers and support and the blessing of serving with you. I do pray for you 
also. 
 
Because of Christ, 
Elwood Hurst 


